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Dean  
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Universitas Ahmad Dahlan Yogyakarta  
Kragilan, Tamanan, Banguntapan, Bantul Regency 
Special Region of Yogyakarta 55191 
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Dear Dr Muhammad Sayuti,   
 

Invitation to Participate in the SEA-TEP Final Sharing at ThaiCER 2025 
 

On behalf of the Southeast Asian Ministers of Education Organization Regional Centre for STEM 
Education (SEAMEO STEM-ED), I am honoured to extend an invitation to 1) Dr Irfan Yunianto and  
2) Dr Risanti Dhaniaputri to participate in the Southeast Asian Teacher Education Programme (SEA-TEP) 
Final Sharing, held in conjunction with the Thailand International Conference on Education Research 
(ThaiCER) 2025: The Education for the Future, from 7-9 August 2025 at the Asawin Grand Convention 
Hotel, Bangkok, Thailand.  

 
The SEA-TEP Final Sharing will provide a dynamic platform for our regional network to 

showcase programme achievements, research findings, lessons learned, and policy insights drawn from over 
two years of collaboration. The event will also highlight the contributions of our partners from Cambodia, 
Indonesia, Kazakhstan, Malaysia, and Thailand in strengthening capacity for high-quality STEM teacher 
education and development. 

Key Sessions Include: 
• Sharing of SEA-TEP Key Findings and Policy Recommendations 
• Presentation of SEA-TEP Research Results and Professional Development Workshop 
• Highlights of SEA-TEP Programme Achievements 
• Reflections and Discussion on Programme Lessons Learned 
• Dialogue and Networking on Opportunities for Cross-Country Sustainability 

 
Additionally, we are pleased to offer an optional excursion to the National Science Museum 

(NSM) in the afternoon of 9 August 2025 (13:00–16:00). This visit aims to provide inspiration and ideas for 
STEM education engagement in informal learning settings.  

 
We look forward to your active participation in this culminating event of the SEA-TEP programme 

and to celebrating our collective progress in advancing teacher education and development across Southeast 
Asia and beyond. 

 
For further information, please contact Asst Prof Dr Burin Asavapibhop, Programme Manager, 

at burina@seameo-stemed.org.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Dr Kritsachai Somsaman 
Centre Director  

   SEAMEO STEM-ED    
 
Encl:     1. SEA-TEP Final Sharing Concept Note       
             2. Registration link https://forms.gle/Jx7YYKAHiAWvkHRJ9  
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